CITY OF BALTIMORE

MAYOR'S OFFICE OF CRIMINAL JUSTICE

— 334 City Hall
SHEILA DIXON; Mayer B\zi!:!“‘\-.-;’c. Maryland 21202
TO: The Honorable Stephanie Rawlings Blake
and Members of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400 City Hall,
100. N. Holiday Street
Attn: Karen Randle
FROM: Sheryl Goldstein, Director, Mayor’s Office on Criminal Justice
DATE: March 35, 2009
RE: City Council Bill No. 09-0112R — Enticing Minors — Expanded Coverage
City Council Bill No.: 09-0112R — Informational Hearing — Badger Public
Safety Video System.

The Mayor’s Office on Criminal Justice continues to
explore emerging technologies that have the capacity to
help increase public safety. We welcome the opportunity to
ublic Safety Video System.

learn more about the Badger P

Sheryl Goldstein

Director

Mayor’s Office on Criminal Justice
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